Attachment B

Dear Family Health Plus Recipient:

Your health care coverage under Family Health Plus will be expiring soon. A few
weeks ago, we sent you a letter to tell you that it was time to renew your eligibility
for Family Health Plus.

If you have not already returned the “Access NY Health Care” form and
documentation to the local Department of Social Services, please do so before
the deadline in the letter, so there will be no gaps in your health coverage. You
may return the form and the information by mail.

It is much easier to renew now, than to reapply later. If you did not get this form
or need a new one you can get one by calling or writing us.
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